
Project Update: June 2023 
 
To conduct the project, we created the brand Proyecto Urabá Bio and divided it into 
three phases: 
 

1. Interviews with locals. 
2. Primate survey. 
3. Education activities. 

 
The first phase was completed, and we are currently working in the second phase. In 
addition, we have a Facebook page and an Instagram account where we share 
some news related to our work, please visit our social media:  
 

• https://www.facebook.com/prourababio 
• https://www.instagram.com/prourababio/ 
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